
 

 

 

NO SERVICE AT KMC on Sunday 1 January 2023 
A reminder that there is no service at KMC on Sunday 1 January 2023, however we are warmly invited to join 
with the congregaƟon at Trinity Methodist Church in Woking for the morning service at 10.30am, led by Rev. Dr 
Paul Glass. For those unable to aƩend in person, the service will be live-streamed and can be accessed via the 
following link: hƩps://bit.ly/3Un4RKY 
ELT meeting - 3rd January 2023 
The next ELT meeting is on Tuesday 3rd January at 7.45pm at KMC. 
Fortnightly Tuesday Morning Fellowship - 10 January 2023 
Tuesday Morning Fellowship will meet every other Tuesday at ‘Forge End’, Anchor Hill at 9.30am for 10am start.  
The first fellowship of 2023 takes place on 10 January 2023 and then fortnightly aŌer that, meeƟng in person and 
on Zoom. Contact Barbara Humphries for more details. 
KMC Prayer Meeting - 11th January 2023 
The next KMC Prayer Meeting will be held via Zoom on Wednesday 11th January at 7.30pm - log in details will be 
sent out by email.  
Circuit Recognition Service - 15 January 2023 
A Circuit Recognition Service is being held at Walton Methodist Church at 4pm on 15th January for Dave 
Paterson, who is now accredited to lead worship and preach on a regular basis. Everyone is welcome, but if you 
are planning to attend, please let Catherine Heffernan know at waltonmethodistchurchsecretary@virginmedia. 
com so that arrangements can be made for the refreshments after the service. 
CAMEO - Room 3 at KMC - 1.30pm for 2pm start - all welcome  
CAMEO meeƟngs coming up:  
18/1/23 - Shelley Blunden - Engage 
1/2/23 - Amie Humphries - What is Ecology all about 
15/2/23 - Mayor Sajjid Hussain 
1/3/23 - Dee Roberts - Oberammergau Trip 
15/3/23 - To be confirmed 
Clothes4U - Clothing Bank - 21st January 2023 
Clothes4U will be open again on Saturday 21st January between 2pm and 4pm. If you are able to help with the 
Clothes4U please contact Helen Brice or email clothes@knaphillmethodist.co.uk.  
Coffee Morning - 28th January 2023 
The next Coffee Morning will be held on Saturday 28th January between 10-12 noon with bacon butties and all 
the usual stalls. Offers of cakes, preserves and help on the day gratefully received. Please speak to Lynda or 
Shirley. 
Rotas for 2023 
The 2023 rotas are now available on the Notice Board beside the Vestry. Please sign up if you are able to help 
with any of the following: Sunday morning coffee, Reading in church, Flowers, or Cleaning the Worship Area. 
We also need additional  Door Stewards on a Sunday morning - please speak to Ella if you are able to offer help 
with this. 
Christmas Tea - thank you 
A big thank you to all the helpers at the Christmas Tea for making it such a wonderful event!  Helen Chamberlain 
and Liz Funning 

Changing lives for the good, through the power of God’s word 
Please join us for refreshments after services, in the Welcome Area 

Welcome to today’s service -  please join us any Sunday morning at 10am.  
 As you enter the vestibule, look to see if there are any Notices, leaflets, prayer diaries, or other information on the table. Please feel 

free to take copies of these. Just ask a Steward for more details. Due to COVID precautions, we may need to ventilate the Worship Area. 



Circuit Mission Supper - 4th March 2023 
Please mark the date of Saturday 4th March 2023, when the Circuit Mission Supper will take place at Trinity 
Methodist Church. There will be the usual 2 course meal, followed by a speaker, all for around £10. Details of the 
speaker and theme to follow, but the talk will have a connection to Mission in Britain or World Mission. See 
Lynda Shore for more information.   
Circuit Administrator vacancy 
Sue Howson, the Circuit Administrator, will be leaving at the end of April and the Circuit is currently advertising 
for someone to take her place. Full details are available on the Circuit website www.weyvalleycircuit.org.uk/
vacancies.html. If you know of anyone who might be interested in applying for this role, please pass on the 
appropriate details or liaise with Sue directly at the Circuit office. Thank you. 

 

Entries for THE NOTICES  to Pat Delbridge at notices@knaphillmethodist.co.uk 
NoƟce sheets are normally issued on the first Sunday of every month.  

The deadline for the February noƟce sheet is Thursday 2 February. 

SERVICES FOR THE NEXT FEW WEEKS 

Sunday 8th January  
10am - Holy Communion with Dave Faulkner 

Sunday 29th January  
10am - Morning worship with Holly Wadsworth 

Sunday 15th January 
10am - Morning worship with Dave Faulkner 

Sunday 5th February  
10am—Shared service at Trinity Woking 

Sunday 1st January  
No Service at KMC but all are welcome to the 

Trinity Woking service at 10.30am  
(also live streamed at hƩps://bit.ly/3Un4RKY)  

Sunday 22nd January  
10am - All-age Worship with Elizabeth Gurd 

GDPR message 
The Church noƟce sheet has a wider readership than just within KMC as it is published on the KMC website and 
visitors to our Church premises can take a copy away with them. If you put items in The NoƟces, please remember 
the above when adding your personal details, such as your name, email or home address and phone number. I will 
be happy to omit names and any other personal details if requested to do so. Pat 


